
 
 

FREE WRITING CENTRE  
& TUTORING SERVICES 

Book an appointment today! 

    FINANCIAL AID 

The Financial Aid and Awards Office is now open 

from Monday to Friday, 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

(closed Wednesday afternoons). 

finaid@concordia.ab.ca 

 INSIDE THIS EDITION: 

 Candy & Soda Sale-Jan 28 

 Co-Curricular Record Information 
 Flip The Script 
 Career Fair– Jan. 30 
 LinkedIn Profile Photos 
 Paint Night– Feb. 15 
 Supplemental Instruction  Classes 
 CELPIP Prep Program 
 Supplemental Instruction 
 Peer Support Counseling 
 Silent Auction-Romance & Roses 
 CSO Presents-Land of the Free 
 Wanted– Residence Assistants 
 Study Abroad Info Session 
 Library Art Exhibit  

CUE WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
January 28st,2019 

Issue#19, Vol.9 

CAFETERIA MENU-Jan 28 to  Feb. 1 
  
 Monday - Chicken Fried Rice (Halal, Gluten Free) 
 Tuesday - Breaded Veal Cutlet with Vegetables, Mashed Potatoes, and Gravy 
 Wednesday - Vegetarian Lasagna with Garlic Bread (Vegetarian)   
 Thursday - Chicken Stir Fry with Chow Mein Noodles (Halal) 
 Friday - Fish and Chips (Halal) 

CUSC 2019 SURVEY OF FIRST YEAR STUDENTS  
 

WHAT: The CUSC Survey is being conducted at more than 30 Canadian universities 
to help us learn more about our students and their experiences at university. 
 
WHO:  On 24 January 2019 Concordia undergraduate students in the first year of 
university will get a link to the survey sent to their Concordia email account.  
 
WHY: By completing this survey, you are making a substantial contribution to future 
research that identifies changes and patterns in the experience of undergraduate 
students from Canadian universities. 

 
When you have completed the questionnaire, you will automatically be entered into a draw to win one of 
five $25 gift cards. 
 
For more information or any concerns contact: surveyadmin@concordia.ab.ca 

 

GRAD PHOTO SESSION 

Life Touch will be on Campus  
during Reading Week to take  
Grad Photos. Please book your  
appointment ONLINE.  
 

Questions?  Please email  
studentlife@concordia.ab.ca 

mailto:surveyadmin@concordia.ab.ca
https://local.prestigeportraits.ca/ab/edmonton/18124-102-ave.html
mailto:studentlife@concordia.ab.ca?subject=Grad%20photo%20question


 
 



 
 

Grades cannot represent everything students learn during 

their post-secondary experience. Concordia University of 

Edmonton’s Co-curricular Record was developed to      

provide students with official documentation to                    

recognize their co-curricular achievements to                     

prospective employers and graduate schools. 

The Co-Curricular Record is a great opportunity for you      

to  showcase your extra-curricular activities, leadership 

abilities, professional development, and much more. 

 

For more information go to the CCR  page  

or  email ,studentlife@concordia.ab.ca 

 
Available on the APP Store and Google Play 

USE THE CUE INVOLVED APP TO TRACK AND ADD TO YOUR CO-CURRICULAR RECORD 

https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/graduation/convocation/
https://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/student-life-learning/co-curricular-record-ccr/
mailto:studentlife@concordia.ab.ca?subject=CCR%20Question


 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL INSTRUCTION IS AVAILABLE FOR THE FOLLOWING CLASSES: 
 

MATH 151- Professor Tran 
SI- Donovan Makus,  
Seminars: Mondays 12:00pm in HA 010 
 

PSY 211- Professors Steffler and Wong 
SI- Paege Hrdlicka,   

Seminars: Mondays 12:00pm in HA 310  
 
ECON 102- Professor Franke 
SI- Lauren Hollman,  

Seminars: Mondays 12:00pm in HA 017 
 

PSY 104- Professor Howorko 
SI- Fowzia Huda 

Seminars: Wednesdays 12:00pm in HA 010 

BES 108- Professor Janowicz                                                   
SI- Megan Bieraugle,                                                       
Seminars: Wednesdays12:00pm in HA310 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE  
 

January 9, 2019 

 
 
LAND OF THE FREE 
CONCORDIA SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA 
DANIELLE LISBOA, CONDUCTOR 

SUNDAY, MARCH 3, 2019, 3:00 pm 
ROBERT TEGLER STUDENT CENTRE 
CONCORDIA UNIVERSITY OF EDMONTON  7128 Ada Blvd, Edmonton 
 

In its winter concert the Concordia Symphony Orchestra presents an epic favourite, 

Antonín Dvořák’s Symphony No. 9, “From the New World.” The Czech composer wrote his 

last symphony while living as an immigrant in Manhattan’s Upper East Side in 1893. The piece, 

shaped by his exposure to African-American spirituals and Native American music, instantly 

became an emblem of North American symphonic writing: the “land of the free” through the 

lens of a foreigner, and yet one of the most eloquent portrayals of the country.  

 
Brightening the afternoon is a tour de force of the string virtuoso repertoire, the Sibelius Violin 

Concerto, rendered by acclaimed Canadian violinist Virginie Gagné. The program ends with a 

celebration of colours driven by the South-American rhythms of Guarnieri’s Dança Brasileira. 

 

The afternoon begins with a pre-concert chat at 2:30. Items for the Concordia student food bank 

will be gratefully accepted at the door. 
 

Concordia students, faculty, and staff are each entitled to one free ticket for this concert, 

available from Alumni Hall 306. Further tickets are available for $20 for adults and $15 for 

students and seniors from Tix on the Square (780.420.1757), Concordia’s Bookstore, or at the 

door. Special Family Admission: $40 (available at the door only).  
Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/events/2234535310122186/ 

___________________________________________________ 
 

For more information or to arrange an interview, please contact 

Jennifer Maxfield 

Events and Services Coordinator, School of Music 

Direct: (780) 479-9304 

Email: jennifer.maxfield@concordia.ab.ca 

music.concordia.ab.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

Concordia University of Edmonton 

7128 Ada Boulevard 

Edmonton, Alberta 

Canada, T5B 4E4 
Switchboard: 780.479.8481 

www.concordia.ab.ca 
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